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Budget Submissions 2019/2020 

Council is currently inviting submissions for the 

coming 2019/2020 Budget. Submissions will be 

accepted until the 30th April 19 for the financial 

year commencing 1st July 2019. Council 

generally adopts the 2019/2020 Budget at a 

special meeting of Council taking place in early 

July. 

Submissions must include a detailed description, 

if appropriate detailed plans and an estimated 

cost, if known, of the project and other funding 

that has been received or is being applied for to 

deliver the project. Submission forms are 

available from the Shire Office or on the 

website: www.westonia.wa.gov.au  

Submissions can be posted to: Shire of Westonia 

C/- Post Office Westonia WA 6423 transmitted 

by facsimile to 90467001 or emailed to 

ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au and marked to the 

attention of the Chief Executive Officer. 

Submissions are to be received no later than 

Tuesday 30th April 2019. 

 

Review of System of Representation 

The Shire of Westonia is conducting a review of 

its system of representation and invites public 

participation in the review. 

The number of elected members and the no 

ward structure will be assessed though this does 

not limit the matters that members of the 

community can raise in relation to the system 

of representation in the Shire. 

This assessment will take into account the views 

of the community and outline any other 

matters that may be considered. 

Public submissions are invited and must be 

submitted to the Shire of Westonia at: 

41 Wolfram Street, Westonia WA 6423 

Fax: (08) 9046 7001 

Email: ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au 

By Wednesday 15th May 2019 

For further information (and a copy of the 

information sheet/discussion paper) please 

contact Mr Jamie Criddle at the Shire of 

Westonia on (08) 9046 7063 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Governance Update 

http://www.westonia.wa.gov.au
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NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Council Meeting will be held on 

Thursday 16th May 2019, from 3.30pm. The 

meeting will be held at the Westonia CRC 

Building (Old Administration Building)  The 

meeting’s agenda will be published on 

Council’s website from 5.00pm on Friday 10th 

May 2019.  

For more info:    (08)9046 7063  

 www.westonia.wa.gov.au/council-

meetings 

Primary Care Nurse Practitioner 

Laura Black 

1st May 2019—Westonia Shire Office 
9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made through 
WESTONIA SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP, FARGP  

Procedural Surgical GP Westonia 
 

Consulting Dates 2019 (Monday’s) 

 29 April 2019 10 June 2019 
 22 July 2019 26 August 2019 
 23 September 2019 28 October 2019 
 2 December 2019 

Shire Office Closure – 

Easter & ANZAC Period  
Please note the Shire Offices 

and Public Library will be closed 

on the following Easter/ANZAC 

public holidays:  

• Good Friday – 19 April  

• Easter Monday – 22 April  

• ANZAC Day – 25 April 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

 

 

The podiatrist will be back in town on 

the following dates appointments 

are available starting at 9am 

17th May  2019 

Please call the Shire Office on  

(08) 90467063 for more information 

or to make an appointment. 

Council and Staff at the Shire  

of Westonia would like to  

extend a goodbye and good 

luck messages to Shauna 

Hodgkinson on her new future 

endeavours 

since 

completing 

her 12 

month 

Traineeship. 
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 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Westonia’s War Memorial and Cemetery at 

your finger tips. 

Thanks to the hard work of Moya Sharp and Graeme Monaghan, 

everyone can now have access to Westonia’s cemetery records and 

War Memorial lists at the click of a button. Moya has a 

comprehensive Website and blog called Outback Family History. Founded in 2009 the aim was to 

make the local and family history on the rich and diverse Eastern Goldfields of Western Australia 

available to everyone free of charge. The Shire of Westonia has been very happy to be a part of this 

project and encourages everyone who is interested in their families or Westonia’s history to head to 

the website. To take a look at outback family history’s website please visit 

www.outbackfamilyhistory.com.au or the OFH Blog www.outbackfamilyhistoryblog.com.  

CEACA Information Update 
 

Two CEACA units in the Shire of Westonia are currently framed and awaiting 

cladding, with completion expected in July 2019. 

 

 

CEACA Seniors Housing Project. 

With funding from the State Government secured, construction of 71 two-

bedroom units across CEACA’s 11 Member Councils is now well underway 

with construction in some locations to be completed in the first quarter of 

2019. 

These units are being designed to reduce falls and accidents, allowing older people to remain living 

safely in their own homes and communities for longer. 

CEACA’s Senior Housing Project has been greenlit to deliver the following outcomes: 

1) Keep older people living in rural communities for longer through the provision of appropriate and 

affordable housing options. 

2) Stimulate economic and employment growth via the construction and management of assets and 

provision of aged care services. 

3) Create an asset base and cash flow that can be leveraged for the ongoing growth of community 

housing in the region. 

4) Deliver efficient health and support services to the ageing community. 

For more information, visit www.ceaca.org.au or contact the Shire of Westonia  
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http://www.ceaca.org.au

